NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a tentative Budget for Dakota Fire Protection district in the
county of Stephenson, State of Illinois, for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2024 and
ending April 30, 2025 will be on file and conveniently available for public inspection at
Dakota Fire Station, Dakota, IL from and after 7;00 p.m. May, 18, 2024.

Notice is further given hereby that a public hearing on said Budget will be held at
7:00p.m. June 18, 2024 at the Dakota Fire Station, Dakota, Il. and that final action on this
ordinance will be taken at a meeting to be held June, 18, 2024 at 7:15 p.m., at the Dakota
Fire Station, Dakota, II.

George Suess
Treasurer



